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Research Analysis 

 

HB 2369 creates the Criminal Justice Coordinating Commission.  The 10-member Commission 

to be chaired by the Attorney General is to study, evaluate and make recommendations 

concerning the creation of diversion programs in Oklahoma including, but not limited to, 

alternative sentencing, supervision and treatment options for defendants who commit simple 

possession crimes. The Commission shall also study, evaluate and make recommendations 

regarding all criminal justice reform measures and legislation proposed.  The Commission is to 

prepare a report of its findings and recommendations to the Legislature no later than February 1, 

2020 and each year thereafter by February 1. 

 

Prepared By: Brad Wolgamott 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

HB 2369 provides travel reimbursement for 10 members. The exact impact is contingent upon 

how often the Commission meets and how far the members travel.  

 

Prepared By: Kristina King 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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